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all artists 
As we navigate these new, murky waters, 
don’t forget to let your kiddos be artists. It 
might give them an outlet or a brain break. 
It is also helping them to continue to 
develop their art making skills.  

Art usually meets once a week for 40 
minutes. Students in classes KA, KC, and 
4A will have art twice a week. 5C and 6A 
meet every day this fourth-nine weeks. Use 
this information to gauge how much time 
they should be spending on their art 
making.  

Look for helpful links and updates on this 
page.  No matter what the hurdle is, we can 
get through it if we work together. 

Happy Art Making! 

Miss Adams

Important Info: 
All work was sent home with 
students with the exception of a 
few ceramic pieces. If you did not 
see your students’ work, ask them 
why they threw it away. We will be 
working towards an online 
portfolio in the near future.

Helpful Tips 

Ask your little artists about their 
work. They have great 
imaginations and are excellent 
story tellers.  
Ask them to demonstrate their 
knowledge of line. See how many 
different lines they can make. 
Ask them to demonstrate their 
knowledge of shape. See if they 
can make a monster or a robot 
completely made out of shapes.  
Try to color some Easter Eggs. Use 
a white crayon and have them 
draw lines. Then, have some fun 
experiments with color. 

Definitions & Standards 
 Craftsmanship - neatness 
 Primary Colors - red, blue, and yellow. 
Colors that are in their purest form 
straight out of the tube.  
 Secondary Colors - orange, green, and 
purple. Made by mixing two primary 
colors. 


